
Public Notice

Public Information Sessions on

Planned Construction in Lodi, NJ

The US Army Corps of Engineers is hosting two public information sessions on

December 10, 2019 from 1 p.m. – 4 p.m. and from 6 p.m. - 9 p.m. at Lodi Fire

Department Hose Company #2, 99 Kennedy Drive, Lodi, New Jersey.

The sessions will cover a construction project scheduled to begin in January 2020 and

will also include an administrative update to the 2003 Record of Decision for the

Formerly Utilized Sites Remedial Action Program (FUSRAP) Maywood Superfund Site.

The construction involves excavation of contaminated soil under portions of the

following streets in the Borough of Lodi:

Branca Court Industrial Road

Brook Street Money Street

Columbia Lane Redstone Lane

Garibaldi Avenue Trudy Drive

Hancock Street

Details on the project including anticipated impacts to the community will be presented.

Army Corps representatives will be on hand to answer questions and gather community

input on the project and other site-related community concerns. The work is being

conducted as part of the ongoing cleanup of the FUSRAP Maywood Site. All interested

parties are encouraged to attend this informal event. For more information, contact:

Jim Moore, US Army Corps of Engineers

917-790-8230 or james.t.moore@usace.army.mil

You may also visit or call the FUSRAP Public Information Center at 75A West Pleasant

Avenue, Maywood, 201-843-7466. Information about the Maywood Site, including the

Administrative Record file of site documents, is available for review at the Public

Information Center. Site information is also available at www.fusrapmaywood.com. N
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